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‘Change is inevitable... Progress is optional.

March 10, 2025
Senate Bill SB1045

Dear Senator Hettleman & Committee:

| am writing to oppose Bill SB1045. This bill will hurt small businesses, increase costs and
put Maryland at a competitive disadvantage. | am a CPA in a small local business
community in Catonsville, MD. We work directly with small businesses as theyrelyonus to
help them grow and to make sure they stay in compliance with all regulations. This
additional cost on them would have a detrimental impact on their business.

Respectfully,

Tt
Brian T. Wolfe, CPA
Wolfe & Fiedler, P.A.

634 Frederick Road * Baltimore, MD 21228 * Phone: 410 747-0789 * FAX: 410 744-7570



